
ALL SAINTS   
Class 1: Evelyn P    Class 2 Amelia F    Class 3 Bonnie B    Class 4  Maddie W 

 
Badges:  
 

Headteacher awards:  Sophie W, Mason M, William R, Billy S, Joseph W, Matilda W,  
Writer of the Week:  Lily B, Joe W  (Class 3)  
 

 

27th January 2023 

 NEEDWOOD 
Class 1: Grace P    Class 2 Noah    Class 3  Abigail P 
 

Badges:  
 

 
 

Headteacher awards:  Harrison L 
 

Writer if the Week:  Joshua S 
 

Dear Parents 
 
At the end of another busy week at both of our schools, I would like to bring to your attention the    
amazing work the children are doing with their writing at the moment.  If you are able to attend our    
Friday worship, you will have seen our 'writer of the week' awards being given out.  All of the children 
are working really hard to improve their writing, and it has been wonderful to see their work in 
class.  Please continue to support the children at home by listening to them read, discussing books and 
stories and encouraging the children to enjoy books. Reading will help give the children ideas and     
inspiration for their own writing.   
 
I am so proud of the children for their wonderful work this week! 
 
Have a great weekend, 
 
Best Wishes 
Mr Baxter 
 

 ALL SAINTS 
 

CLASS 1  -  87% 
 

CLASS 2  -  96% 
 

CLASS 3  -  96% 
 

CLASS 4  -  96% 

NEEDWOOD 

 
CLASS 1  -  91% 

 
CLASS 2  -  97% 

 
CLASS 3  -  96% 

 

ATTENDANCE  

(Green Star) 

Maliha K (Red Star) 

  (Gold Star) 

Lucinder Hughes (Silver Star) 

  (Silver Star) (Bronze Star) 



 
 

 
     

DIARY 

 
 
 
 
 

 
NSPCC NUMBER DAY 2023 - FRIDAY 3

RD
 FEBRUARY 

Please refer to the letter that has been emailed out by the school offices regarding this event. We look 
forward to a day full of wonderful maths activities, whilst raising money for the NSPCC. 
 
Please could children dress up in the following: 
 
 
EYFS/KS1 - Dress up as a digit (maybe a Numberblock)  OR as a Numbot 
 
KS2 - Dress up as a TT Rockstar 
 
In exchange for dressing up we request a small donation towards the NSPCC and our Just Giving pages 
can be found at - 
 
NEEDWOOD                                https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/needwood  
 
ALL SAINTS, RANGEMORE       Sally Ward is fundraising for NSPCC (justgiving.com) .  
 
Attached to the newsletter you will find a flyer explaining that parents and children can now share some 
'scrapheap stories' on Numbots too, so please take a look! 
 
Many thanks for your support. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 

30&31 YEAR 5 BIKEABILITY 

31.1.23 YEAR 4 BIKEABILITY 

3.2.23 NSPCC NUMBER DAY 

17.2.23 PANCAKE RACES 9.15 AM 

17.2.23 LAST DAY OF TERM 

14.3.23 PARENTS EVENING 

16.3.23 PARENTS EVENING 

17.3.23 MOTHERS DAY SERVICES (TIME TBC) 

3.2.23 NSPCC NUMBER DAY 

17.2.23 PANCAKE RACES  3.00 PM 

17.2.23 LAST DAY OF TERM 

14.3.23 PARENTS EVENING 

16.3.23 PARENTS EVENING 

17.3.23 MOTHERS DAY SERVICES (TIME TBC) 

  

      ALL SAINTS         NEEDWOOD 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/needwood
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/all-saintsrangemore


 
 

 
     

 
  
 

 
 
 



Disclaimer: We are proud to have a newsletter which shares information with you for our parish, village, WI, social club, Rascals and our local communities. We do try to vet all items which go into 

School information can be provided in different languages, large print, simple text only or Braille.  
Please speak to Mr Baxter if you have a particular requirement. 

   
 

ONLINE SAFETY 


